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Western United Life - Discontinuance of New Sales in Indiana 

ManhattanLife Assurance Company of America has now been introduced in Indiana, and it has given 

you a more competitive edge. Western United Life will discontinue new sales in Indiana handing the 

torch over completely to ManhattanLife Assurance Company of America. There will be an automated 

porting process so no new contract is needed if you are current with Manhattan Life or Western United.  

Any Indiana paper application with a signature date of July 31, 2020 or earlier must be received in the 

home office by August 7, 2020. Any applications not meeting the above criteria will be returned. 

Please note, the on-line applications will be pulled effective August 1, 2020. 

If you haven’t completed your ManhattanLife Assurance contract, be sure and reach out to your 

immediate upline today to get started! 

 

GL 8-1-20 Discontinuance of New Sales – IN 

For producer use only. Not for use by the general public. 

Premier Marketing 
705 W Benjamin Ave 
Norfolk NE 68701 
800-365-8208 

https://my.aimc.net/
mailto:marketing@aimc.net

